
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

10 May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well and that you had an enjoyable May Bank Holiday weekend. 
As we enter this new phase of the term, I wanted to provide you with some updates and 
reflections from our school community. 

Firstly, I would like to highlight that the exam season is now well underway for our students. 
Year 10 recently completed their first whole cohort Religious Education (RE) exam, marking 
an important milestone in their academic journey. Similarly, our Year 11 students have 
tackled their full cohort Science exam, demonstrating their hard work and dedication towards 
their studies. 

It is also a bittersweet time for us at school as we bid farewell to our Year 13 students who 
are now on study leave, approaching the end of their seven-year journey with us. Their final 
formal day was a memorable one, filled with celebration, reflection, and a little fancy dress 
and ice cream in the sun - see here. I extend my best wishes to all our Year 13’s as they move 
forward into the next chapter of their lives. 

I want to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt thanks to all parents and carers for 
your support and valuable feedback throughout the year, particularly during our various 
subject evenings. Your engagement and communication with our staff have been exemplary 
and it's clear that our young people benefit greatly from the conversations we have with you. 
Your involvement plays a vital role in our students' success and wellbeing. 

As we navigate through this busy period, please continue to stay informed about school 
events and important dates by referring to our school calendar and website. Your continued 
partnership with us is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. Let's continue to work together to ensure 
the success and happiness of all our students. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mike Lowdell 
Head Teacher 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/parents-and-carers/latest-news/celebrating-our-year-13-students-before-study-leave

